
 

 

03 FEBRUARY 2021 
          

BASIC EDUCATION DEPARTMENT COMMITTED TO ENSURING 
PAYMENTS OF GENERAL AND EDUCATION ASSISTANTS ARE 

CONCLUDED  
   
The Department of Basic Education (DBE) is aware of the non-payment of some 
General as well as Education Assistants employed as part of the Basic Education 
Employment Initiative or BEEI. 
 
It was for this reason that as part of urgent steps being taken to assist provinces in 
arresting the delays experienced in the payment process, the DBE convened an 
urgent meeting of Chief Financial Officers (CFOs) of the nine Education Departments 
across the country on Tuesday, 02 February 2021.  
 
The DBE wishes to encourage all Education and General Assistants who are still to 
be paid to contact coordinators in their respective province. 
 
The contact details are as follows: 
 

Province Coordinator Contact Details 

Eastern Cape 
 

Ms Lukhanyo Sidiya 
   

073 923 6960 

Free State  
 

Mr Fikile Hugo 064 654 9608 

Gauteng 
 

Ms Lydia Phehla 083 460 1310 

KwaZulu-Natal  
 

Mr Bafana Zwane  082 802 1275 

Limpopo 
 

Mr Matthew Mhlongo 082 803 2163 

Mpumalanga  Ms Leoma Delport 071 124 9345 

Northern Cape Mr Mzwandile Mothelesi  071 524 3562 

North West  
 

Mr Simon Montjane 082 309 6904 

Western Cape 
 

Ms Erna Veldman 082 884 3990 

 
ISSUED BY THE DEPARTMENT OF BASIC EDUCATION 


